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Washington county 

 

 
February 18, 2014 
 
The Honorable Mark Eves, Speaker of the House of Representatives 
2 State House Station 
Augusta, Maine  04333 
 
The Honorable Justin Alfond, President of the Maine Senate 
3 State House Station 
Augusta, ME  04333 
 
Dear Speaker Eves and President Alfond:  
 
I am writing to inform you that in accordance with 5 M.R.S.A., Section 12023, the 
Washington County Development Authority (WCDA) presents the following report to the 
Legislature.  
 
The Washington County Development Authority has not issued any RFPs, RFBs RFQs for 
vendors over $10,000. or received any contributions above $1000. 
  
In 2013 the Washington County Development Authority was hampered by too few Board 
members able to gather at the same time, making convening a quorum a difficult task. 
While the WCDA has met and heard from a number of business owners active in the 
County, making a meaningful mark has eluded us so far. 
  
With the advent of several new Board members confirmed this January, we anticipate a 
more active year. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Betsy Fitzgerald, Chair 

DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 




